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BULLETIN 
 

Brian Michael Jenkins 
“Mineta Transportation Institute’s National Security Center Director” 

Brian Michael Jenkins is the director of the Mineta Transportation Institute’s  
National Transportation Security Center and one of the world’s leading authorities 
on terrorism and sophisticated crime.  He works with government agencies,  
international organizations and multinational corporations as an analyst,  
investigator, and crisis management consultant.  From 1989 to 1998, Mr. Jenkins 
was the Deputy Chairman of Kroll Associates, an international investigative and 
consulting firm.  Before that, he was chairman of RAND’s political science  
department, where from 1972 to 1989, he also directed RAND’s research on  
political violence. 
 

Besides his UCLA degrees, Mr. Jenkins studied at the University of Guanajuato in Mexico and in 
the Department of Humanities at the University of San Carlos in Guatemala where he was a  
Fulbright Fellow and recipient of a second fellowship from the Organization of American States. 

 

Proposed New Members 
 
The following people have been nominated as a member of the Rotary Club of San Jose: 
 
 

Name     Classification     Sponsor 
 

Kent H. Williams  Nonprofit: Child Development    Ervie Smith 
Wayne J. Dippell  Certified Public Accountants: Local Firm  Scott Seaman 
Teresa Hung   Law Practice: General    Bob Kieve 
Sandra Wheatley  Information Technology: Networking   Dave Sandretto 
Christina Egan  Nonprofit: Loaves & Fishes    David Down 
Patricia Chiapellone  Nonprofit: Alum Rock Counseling   Amari Romero-Thomas 
Donald L. Jessep  Mortgage: Brokerage     Phil Sims 
 
These names are published in accordance with Article XI, Sec. 4 of the Club’s by-laws. 

  

Rotary Week  
 

Mar 17 HAPPY ST. PATRICK’S DAY!!   Mar  20   Endowment Bd    7:30      Gordon House 
            Los Amigos         7:30      Washington Sch 
Mar 18 Board of Directors   7:30 Gordon House     Int’l Services      12:00      Gordon House 
          Rotacare               4:00      Health Trust 
Mar 19 Event   7:30 Gordon House    
 Adult Gift of Life   7:30 O’Connor Hosp 
 Rotary Meeting 12:00 Summit Center 



 

 
 

Rotary District 5170 Conference ~ April 11 - 13, 2008 
 
 

Reminder:  Don’t Wait Register Now!   
 

Preferred registration for the District Conference is online at: 
 www.rotary5170.org/events/conf08_main.asp 

 
All reservations must be received by April 8, 2008 

 
Complete schedule of events also available on the above web site 

 

FIRESIDES 

SUNDAY, APRIL 13TH THROUGH SUNDAY, APRIL 20TH  

Fernando Zazueta after October’s Fireside:  “Every time I go to a Fireside, I learn something 
new about both old and new Rotarians which makes the evening always an enjoyable         
experience”. 

HOSTS WANTED - PLEASE CONTACT SHELLY MCNAMARA TO SHARE THIS 
GREAT FELLOWSHIP ACTIVITY!    (shelmcnamara@earthlink.net) 

 

 

Sharks Foundation wine tasting will also benefit  
April Rotaplast trip to Brazil  

(Thanks to Bert George) 
 
 
 

 

The Sharks Foundation is holding a benefit wine tasting at A.P. Stumps Restaurant in downtown 
San Jose on Saturday, March 22 from 4:00-6:00.  The cost is $250 per person which will benefit the 
Sharks Foundation.  Attendance is limited to just 100 people who will be able to sample wines from 
six great wineries while they mingle with Sharks players and coaches. 
 
Bert George has generously pledged to give an additional $100 to the April Rotaplast trip to Brazil 
being sponsored by the Rotary Club of San Jose for every ticket to the wine tasting purchased by a 
San Jose Rotarian. If you take a spouse, Bert gives $200 and if you bring two friends, Bert will give 
$400. 

 
 

HAPPY ST. PATRICK’S DAY!!! 



 


